
DUO SCHOLARSHIP:  PRIORITY COUNTRY PROGRAMME 

FLEMISH GOVERNMENT 

PXL – NWU (COMPRES) 

 

TWO(2)  duo scholarships in the priority country programme between PXL UAS AND 

NWU (COMPRES) IS AVAILABLE FOR AUTUMN 2022 (SEPTEMBER 2022– 

JANUARY 2023).   

 

This is a fully paid scholarship for one academic semester in HASSELT, BELGIUM, 

and is open for any student at NWU (not only social work and Psychology) and may 

include graduate as well as postgraduate applications. Important to notice the time 

frame thus, a full-time postgraduate student might be a better option.  

 

The programme is a rich intercultural experience and will enable an NWU student to 

fully understand the global perspective of a Global South country through the lenses 

of the Global North. 

 

What is needed: 

• Motivation letter of the student (maximum twoA4 pages) with a personal and 

academic/professional motivation. 

• Official Transcript of records of the current and, if applicable, previous academic 

years during the current bachelor or master programme.  

• A signed Letter of recommendation from a professor or lecturer of the home 

institution  

• A signed learning agreement with the courses they will take at PXL see second 

attachment (this can be changed afterwards). 

 

The courses can be chosen from our international programmes, 

check https://www.pxl.be/Pub/International/International-

Students/Programmes/Courses-for-exchange-students.html  

 

The students have to stick to one department (PXL-Healthcare, PXL-Business, PXL-

Social Work or PXL-Education). Please be aware that the courses are at the 

bachelor's level. However, it is not a prerequisite for enrolment; thus – Masters's 

https://www.pxl.be/Pub/International/International-Students/Programmes/Courses-for-exchange-students.html
https://www.pxl.be/Pub/International/International-Students/Programmes/Courses-for-exchange-students.html


students enrolling for undergraduate modules as part of the exchange will be 

permitted. 

 

The content of the courses can be found on the PXL website:  

https://www.pxl.be/International.html 

 

As the Flemish government will consider only two nominations from NWU, please 

liaise with Prof Retha Bloem, retha.bloem@nwu.ac.za coordinator in SA for the 

Global Footprint Initiative. Furthermore, send the nomination with all the relevant 

documents two days before the deadline. (24 March 2022 for 26 March 2022) to 

ensure timeous upload by the PXL international office. 
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